

## 18

## 10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

20 December 1982

The Prime Minister has asked me to say that she much enjoyed her meeting with you last week.

Mrs. Thatcher thought you might like to have the enclosed photograph. She sends you her best wishes for Christmas and the New Year.

A. J. COLES

James Grant, Esq.

UNICEF

5

PRIME MINISTER United Kingdom HRH The Duchess Committee for of Kent UNICEF President: United Nations Children's Fund The Countess of Mar and Kellie 46-48 Osnaburgh Street London NW1 3PU Chairman: Private Secretary (Overseas Affairs) Sir Bernard Ledwidge KCMG Prime Minister's Office Treasurer: The Lord Hirshfield FCA Telephone: 01-388 7487 10 Downing Street Cable: **UNICEF London** Telex: 262284 quote Mon Ref 2817 Registered Charity Director: Robert D Smith no. 207595

4 January 1983

A J Coles, Esq

LONDON SW1

Our reference:

UKC/16/2a



Dear Mr Coles

I am writing to acknowledge receipt at this address of the two communications from the Prime Minister's Office and from yourself. Both have been forwarded to Mr James Grant in New York. I am sure that he will æknowledge receipt and reply in due course.

Yours sincerely

Robert D Smith Director